
  

  APRIL 11, 2021                                                                                      
  
   EASTER SUNDAY                                                         
   Sunday School:                     10:00 AM                                                  
   Morning Worship Service:  10:45 AM                                                                                  
   Evening Worship Service:     6:00 PM                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                   
    Wednesday:                                                              
    Bible & Prayer Service           7:00 PM                                                                                              
    Youth Service                          7:00 PM                                                 
                                                                                                                                                            
     
                                                                                  
   _______________________________________________________________________________     

  
     Pastor:                            Keith Collins                Church:   770-739-4223                                                                                                                         
                                                                                      
      Youth Minister:           Richard Metcalf            Church:   770-941-9544 
                                                                                     
      Financial Secretary:     Cathy Barnett               Church:   770-941-9388 
 
                                          cathy@floydroadbaptist.com 
                        Office Hours: 9 AM – 2 PM / Monday – Thursday   
   
       Our Website:                  floydroadbaptist.com  
 
________________________________________________________________                           
        
      No Celebrate Recovery until further notice. 
                       cr@floydroadbaptist.com                           
    

  
 

           
             Welcome Visitors,  
             We are so happy that you chose to visit with us today. We trust that you felt a warm 
             spirit of welcome from our members, and hope that our worship servcie will minister  
             to you in a profound way.  We would love for you to visit us again.  
                                                                                                                      Bro. Keith Collins                
     ___________________________________________________________________________________                 
                

             
           Deacons Meeting immediately following  
                         the evening service. 
                                                                                    
 
     Mrs. Kim will be at the welcome desk with sign-up 
     sheets after the morning service. 
 
                            
                                                                                                                                 
                          Wednesday, April 14, 2021 – 7PM             
                         Bible & Prayer Service / Conference          
                                             Youth Service         
           
      
                                        Thursday, April 15, 2021 
                     Discipleship Groups meet at church and on Zoom. 
                                            

           
  Ladies Banquet – Saturday, May 1, 2021 – 5PM         
   The guest speaker this year is “Trudy Cathy White” 
              Sign up sheets are at the welcome desk.                    
  

    
           Junior Camp - June 7-11  /  Teen Camp - July 12- 16                              
                    If you are interested in going to camp this year 
                             please sign up at the Welcome Desk.   
     


